
NEWSLETTER 22.03.2024 

Dates for your Diary 
Please check the calendar 
on the school website for 
future events 
  
End of term 
Friday 22nd March 
 
Easter Homework 
Easter creative homework will 
be sent for classes over the 
Easter break. This is to be 
returned on Tuesday 9th April 
 
School Reopens 

THRESHF I ELD  PR IMARY SCHOOL  

Headteacher's Message 
Happy half-term everyone.  

Have a wonderful time with your children and please remember we have the Easter hunt available over 
the break. There is more information on the final page.  

Islamic Day 
Every two years we welcome Yazi (a local expert on the Islamic faith) into our 

school to enhance our RE curriculum. This year the children had a wonderful time 
with a range of activities including Ramadan card making, trying on traditional 
clothing and henna tattoos.  The children learnt about Ramadan, the Qu’ran, 

mosques and Charity (Zakat) and what these mean for Muslim people. 



Crucial Crew 
The annual safeguarding event - Crucial Crew - took place on Wednesday 20th March.  

Our year 6 children travelled to Gargrave where they met other year 6 groups from the Craven area. During the day, 
the children take part in a number of different activities to develop their safeguarding understanding. This includes fire, 

outdoor water, smoking/vaping, drugs, truancy, county lines, hiking and many more.  
It is always a fantastic event and as always we thank the emergency services for providing it for our children.  

Rewind to Easter 
Thank you to Netherside Hall for hosting the Rewind to Easter. It is always a fantastic event. The children completed 
lots of hands-on activities and fun games based around the Easter story. During we these events, we are joined with 

our local school which is always a great opportunity to socialise with out community.  



This week our overall attendance: 95.3% 

Week Acorns Seedlings Saplings Oaks Whole School 

Week One 
 

96.9% 96.5% 95.3% 96.2% 96.2% 

Week Two 
 

92.4% 91.7% 97.9% 97.8% 95.0% 

Week Three 
 

97.1% 96.4% 95.6% 96.3% 96.4% 

Week Four 
 

99.0% 90.4% 95.0% 99.2% 95.9% 

Week Five 
 

100% 90.9% 92.1% 98.3% 95.3% 

Easter Film 
The children came in their pyjamas, with a teddy and a snack. We put a very good Easter film on and all had 

a jolly good time. Happy Easter everyone.  

Easter Hunt 
Thank you to Julia Wilding for creating our annual Easter hunt. This will be 

available over the Easter break. Copies can be purchased via the school office 
(if you would prefer to do a bank transfer); The Hedgerow, Stripey Badger or 

the Dales Toffee Shop and Newsagents.  


